
 
AN INVITAION 

 

wwuww 
 

THE 

SOUTHGATE TOWN HALL STAFF WAR MEMORIALS 
 

HAVE A NEW HOME 
www 

YOU ARE INVITED TO THE FORMAL UNVEILING  
AT 

PALMERS GREEN LIBRARY 
Broomfield Lane, Palmers Green N13 4EY 

 
ON 

30TH JANUARY 2019 
11am 

 
www 

Light refreshments will be served afterwards. 
 

www 
If you would like to attend it would be very helpful if you can let us know. 

Please put the date in your diary & further details will be sent out nearer the time. 
 

RSVP: info@southgatedistrictcivictrust.org.uk 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
The Southgate Town Hall War memorials commemorate employees of Southgate 
Council who died in action in the two World Wars. The memorials were within the main 
entrance to Southgate Town Hall until 2012, when the building was acquired for 
residential accommodation.  
 
They were removed by The Museum of Enfield staff and remained in storage until they 
were placed in the Palmers Green library on 9th November 2018 through the efforts of 
the Southgate District Civic Trust and the London Borough of Enfield. 
 
 
 


